

Baby Genesis Santillan Born May 5th 2022



"Keep the joy of the Risen Lord burning in your heart as your strength and share this joy with all you meet by your thoughtful love and humble service." -St. Mother Teresa to Kathy DiFiore

Summer 2022



Twin Babies Zephaniah & Rowan
Born March 3rd 2022













Dear Family, Friends and Community,

Summer greetings! At The Little Flower, we celebrate joyfully every new life born! Every day we're on the front lines supporting mothers in crisis pregnancies. Since 2012, we have served over 525 moms through our ministry. We provide valuable resources to encourage and support every mother who contacts us. Women have called us scared and unsure of their futures and we have provided hope that motherhood is possible in less-than-ideal circumstances. If you hear of a pregnant woman in need, please have her call us directly to see how we can serve and support her to choose life for her baby! We are always looking for more volunteers and advocates to join us on the front lines in our ministry serving pregnant mothers and their unborn babies! Please contact us if you'd like more information about joining our life-giving ministry! We couldn't do this work without your prayers and support! May God bless each of you who support our ministry!

St Therese, The Little Flower, Pray for us!

Sara Moran, Founder





Baby Casen Scott Born August 5th 2019





## Volunteers Needed!

We are in need of a volunteer to pick up our weekly Panera Bread donation in Superior on Sunday evenings at 8 pm. Can you help? Please contact us for more details! (720) 609-2934







Pregnant Mama! Due June 11th 2022



Mother's Day Cake! We won a cake from Nothing Bundt Cakes in a silent auction! It was a perfect treat to share at the Zoo! Beautiful and delicious!



 $\stackrel{\wedge}{\Rightarrow}$ 

**☆☆☆☆☆☆** 

 $\stackrel{\wedge}{\Rightarrow}$ 

Pro-Life Advocate position available! Have an encounter with Christ! Join The Little Flower Maternity Home for a season of service! Live in our Colorado home and directly assist us in serving mothers and babies. Initial commitment is for 3-6 months (with the possibility to extend contract). Exact dates are flexible. Applicants must have a valid driver's license and be at least 21 years of age at the time of service. Benefits include all room and board, use of a company vehicle, and a small monthly stipend. Responsibilities include living in community with pregnant mothers, new moms, newborns, and staff members; participating in community functions; providing daytime and overnight house coverage; and assisting with managing in-kind donations and house operations. Additional tasks at The Corporate Office as needed; including pregnancy testing and providing pro-life client advocate services. Must be pro-life practicing Catholic in full communion with the Church. To start the application process, please email your resume and a letter of interest to: sara@littleflowermaternity.org. This experience living among and serving the poor could change your 🙀 life and direct your vocation!

## At the Denver Zoo on Mother's Day!

We took a group of 23 people to The Denver Zoo to celebrate Mother's Day this year! Thank you to The Zoo for donating the admission tickets for our moms and children!



Mom & Baby Gavriella Born June 22nd 2020





Little Flower Cousins Ivy & Sienna!

